New Curriculum Update – Maths 
Staff have looked at and discussed new curriculum:

· There are less overall requirements enabling more flexibility of teaching.

· The bar has raised in some key areas of the subject e.g. Number expectations higher, fraction knowledge far greater, Roman Numerals, times tables and more algebra. These are just a few!

· Much of the objectives are similar to before e.g. continually developing written methods, 2D and 3D shape work, data handling to name a few.

· Overall there are clear expectations of what children are to be able to do which in many ways is a good thing, although we know the expectation has risen from before.

Where are we now. (March 2014)

· Teachers are focussing on their own year groups as it makes logical sense to compare new curriculum to old expectations in one or two year groups.

· Teachers are highlighting the areas that have changed or are new, to begin familiarising themselves with the changes.
· Teachers will start to tackle some of the new areas in the summer term to begin to prepare the children for when it all begins in September. One such example will be that the children will need to improve their times tables by next year, in Key Stage 2 they are to know up to 12 x 12!!
· PD to attend courses to see if there are any initiatives or programs that will help us deliver the new curriculum.

The main advice at this point is that our general delivery of Maths achieves good results, so we must incorporate the new aspects of the curriculum, while delivering the old methods that worked well.

PD is continuing to look at how to contextualise maths and will be starting an experimental project with Duncan Kirk Maths Governor. PD to see how many aspects of the new curriculum can be tackled through a mock ‘real life’ project, staff to try out something similar.

